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Support your school!
Make a difference and help students prepare for college!

The Utah Scholars Initiative places 
volunteers in 8th grade class-

rooms to give presentations on 
the importance of college. Volun-
teers talk to students about what 
courses to take in high school to 
be eligible to earn scholarships, 

and how to be better prepared to 
succeed in college. 

 Each classroom presentation only 
takes about 45 minutes and 

volunteers can commit to give as 
many presentations as they like! 

We are in each school once a year 
over one or two days depending 

on the school. Please contact   
Mr. Davis in the Counseling 
Office to find out when our 
school training is scheduled.




